
 

 

March / April 
Newsletter 

 

As we head into the final month of our 2024/2025 season, we want to thank all our families for helping make 
this a successful season.  We wouldn’t be able to do it without your support. 

Attached you will find important information pertaining to our upcoming picture day, rehearsal day, and ice 
show day.  We are still in need of volunteers to help with the show!  Please reach out if you might be able to 
assist in any way. 

If your skater is not participating in the Ice Show, their final session will be the week of March 2nd. 

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out and information can always be found on our 
website & Facebook page. 

Your PDSC Board, 
Nicole, Amanda, Nicole, Laurel, Kim, Amy, Karyn, Farrine, Angela, Sarah, Amy 
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UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS 

March 2nd - 6th Last Week Of Regular Sessions 

March 2nd Picture Day 

March 9th - 15th March Break 
*Practices Still Running* 

March 9th  Ice Show Practices Begin 

 April 3rd Ice Show Rehearsal 

April 6th 2024/2015 Ice Show 

April 16th Awards Night - 6pm, Location TBD 

May 8th Annual General Meeting - 7pm 
Everyone Welcome - Location TBD 

MARCH 
BIRTHDAYS 

APRIL 
BIRTHDAYS 

MAY 
BIRTHDAYS 

JUNE 
BIRTHDAYS 

JULY 
BIRTHDAYS 

AUGUST 
BIRTHDAYS 

Jack A. 
Bowen T. 
Alexis D. 
Marley E. 
Brantley W. 
Collin H. 
Colsen W. 
Logan D. 
Sydney M. 
Clayton T. 

Caelum C. 
Kaia B. 
Ella B. 
Grace F. 
Winston M. 
Hazel B. 
Lyla D. 
Maddison B. 
Oliver R. 
River A. 

Tallulah P. 
Haddie R. 
Ivy L. 
Charlie T. 
Rylie H. 
Wylde M. 
Aven F. 
Logan M. 
Macy M. 
Zoe N. 
Rory O. 
Madeleine N. 

Aurora M. 
Cub J. 
Kadence C. 
Zenny P. 
Jameson N. 
Marley R. 
Nora T. 
Ellis T. 
Watson E. 
Georgia M. 

Jordyn B. 
Remington P. 
Beau M. 
Ben. P 
Blair B. 
Brooks W. 
Evy B. 
Garrett G. 
Kaden H. 
Kal A. 
Norah E. 
Oliver A. 
Silas E. 

Mira C. 
Sadie D. 
Elijah M. 
Emma D. 
Frank C. 
Lucille O. 
Elizabeth W. 
Lillian L. 
Lochlan S. 
Taylyn L. 



 
 

 

2025 Ice Show  
HEROES VS VILLAINS 

Picture Day 
Sunday, March 2nd from 8:00am - 12:30pm 

Please make sure to have your skater ready for their pictures at the time given and in any specific attire 
requested.  Hair can be done as to your own preference as helmets will not be worn.  If your skater is not there 
for their group photo we will need to move forward without them. 

Costumes will be available for pick-up in the lobby and must be returned after pictures are completed.  Tights 
and all accessories are to stay with the costume.  We understand that all costumes may not fit perfectly and we 
will try to make adjustments as needed. 

Metcalfe Photography will be taking the photos for us.  Group pictures will be taken for the ice show program, 
and if you wish to purchase individual photos that is available as well.  Forms will be available to complete and 
please make sure to bring a method of payment.   

This is a very busy, fast moving evening and times need to be followed as much as possible to complete 
everyones pictures in the time frame allotted.   
 
Ice Show Rehearsal 
Thursday, April 3rd @  5:30pm 

All skaters need to be at the arena for the beginning of rehearsal, as every skater will be in the final number. 
We will be practicing the finale first to allow skaters to leave as soon as their group numbers are finished.  

Rehearsal will start promptly at 5:30pm. Please try to make arrangements to have skaters ready to start at this 
time.  

Practice for each skater is complete after their last number has finished practicing.  

At this time, we are not planning to use costumes for the rehearsal.  If there are any changes, they will be 
communicated to you by email and posted on Facebook. 
 
Ice Show - “Heroes vs Villains” 
Sunday, April 6th @ 1:00pm 
The performance begins promptly at 1pm – all skaters should be in their dressing rooms to begin getting 
ready at 12pm. 
Once the children arrive in the dressing room they will remain with their group for the entire afternoon.  We 
have volunteers assigned to each group to help with any issues that may arise. 

No food or drink is permitted in the dressing rooms. 

No parents are to remain in the dressing rooms please.  Once you have your skater dressed in their costume, 
join your friends and family and enjoy the show! 

As in past years, there will be an area for the skaters to sit and enjoy the show while they wait for their turn to 
perform.   

Upon completion of the show’s finale number, you are welcome to pick up your child from their dressing room. 

 


